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Treasure Principle:  
          

 The Moral life of Christians is sustained by the gifts of the Holy Spirit 
which are permanent dispositions which make man docile in following the 
prompting of the Holy Spirit. The moral virtues grow through education, 

deliberate acts and perseverance in struggle; divine grace purifies and elevates 
them. The theological virtues dispose Christians to live in a relationship with 

the Holy Trinity and inform all the moral virtues and give them life 

(Catechism of the Catholic Church 1830, 1839-1841).  
 

Extra copies of the Treasure Principle by Randy Alcorn are available to 

check out in our parish library; help yourself!!! 

The Theological Virtues:    

Faith, Hope and Charity.  

 The Gifts of  the Holy Spirit:   

Wisdom, Understanding, Counsel,           
Fortitude, Knowledge, Piety and              

Fear of  the Lord. 

The Fruits of  the Holy Spirit:   

Charity, Joy, Peace, Patience,                   
Kindness, Goodness, Generosity,            

Gentleness, Faithfulness, Modesty,           
Self-Control, Chastity 

 

Almost halfway through a 3-year campaign, 

we have reason to celebrate! 
 

The goals we have met: 

ñThe Fatherôs Blessingsòð$800,000 

We are close to ñThe Sonôs Gloryòð$1.4 million 
 

We have already paid off: 

The entire back interest on our loan. 

The house purchased for our Pastorôs residence. 

$654,662 on the principal of our loan to the diocese. 
 

Next Steps: 

Continue our faithful and consistent giving. 

ñThe Spiritôs Triumphòð$1.9 million 

Equal Sacrifice, Not Equal Gifts 

Dear Friends,  
 

Holy Disciples is truly blessed!  We celebrated 20 years as a parish spiritual family on 
Pentecost!  Happy 20th Birthday Holy Disciples!  Whenever we gather together as a 
spiritual family, Jesus is in our midst shining His light on us and on those around us.  
The goal of our campaign is to pay off our debt so that we might have the freedom to 
better reflect the light of  Christ and to be the Beacon on the Hill for many more years 
to come. Thank you, Holy Disciples for your dedication and continued participation in 
the Scriptural Campaign! 

For where two or three have gathered together in My name,  
I am there in their midst.  Matthew 18:20. 

Monthly Update (as of May 1, 2016): 
 

¶ Participating Households:  463 
 

¶ Gifts Pledged:  $2,293,702.46  
 

¶ Gifts Collected to date:  $1,246,017.97 
 

¶ Payments made to the Archdiocese: $1,421,970.47 

           (These include payments from the General Fund) 
 

¶ Current Loan Amount:  $2,185,758.69 

 May God bless and keep you! 

 Steve and Kerry Kurpius 
 Scriptural Campaign Follow-Up Directors 


